
 

News release                           October 25, 2010 

Deadline approaching for Gateway’s  

Martin Luther King Jr. Humanitarian Award 

 The deadline for submitting nominations for Gateway’s Dr. Martin Luther 

King Jr. Humanitarian Award is 4:30 p.m. Wednesday Dec. 1. 

 Honorees will be recognized at Gateway Technical College’s 17th Annual 

Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Celebration program noon January 17. 

The honorees will receive an award at the annual event for exemplifying 

the daily principles of Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. and serving the causes of 

equality, justice, freedom and peace. 

To qualify for the honor, recipients need to be residents of Kenosha, 

Racine or Walworth counties. Other criteria include ensuring equal opportunity 

and career advancement options for underrepresented ethnic groups, 

demonstrating a strong and growing commitment to service and serving as a role 

model for disadvantaged or underrepresented groups. 

Nomination forms are divided into two categories – Youth and Adult – and 

can be found at Gateway’s Web site, www.gtc.edu/Humanitarian. 

For more information, contact Janet Days, (262) 619-6754. 

Gateway Technical College collaborates with communities in Kenosha, Racine and Walworth counties to 
ensure economic growth and viability by providing education, training, leadership and technological resources  

to meet the changing needs of students, employers and communities. 
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